
 

 

 

 

September 2024 

 

Firstly, thanks to everyone who helped out over the summer.  

Also a further thank you to those who have had ponies over the summer 

and have given them a well deserved break. 

Well done to all riders, volunteers, parents, who have sat exams this 

year .  

Good luck to those who are moving on to new schools, colleges and 

universities. 

Polite reminder that all riding sessions are now £20. A price list is 

available on request. 

The Changing Lives Programme will be continuing and hopefully a 

further programme will begin if there is sufficient interest. 

Horse Care will take place Monday and Thursday mornings. 

Equine Facilitated Therapy / Education will take place Friday mornings. 

London Horse Show trip is on December 22nd. Please sign up and pay 

deposit ASAP. 

Finlake Weekend is Friday 22nd November to Monday 25th November. 

Virtual Competition is to be finished by October 6th please. 

 

We are once again able to run Hippotherapy Sessions and they will be 

run on Monday mornings. Please let us know if you are interested in 

taking part. 

Show Jumping / Dressage / Countryside Challenge :  dates to be 

announced soon but these sessions will take place at weekends. 

 



We have new yard staff so please could you welcome them in your usual 

friendly and helpful way. 

Also, we have several new horses/ ponies so please take care around 

the yard and do check it is ok to enter stables. 

 

Items needed: Cleaning materials. Toilet Rolls. Sponges. Biscuits. Hot 

chocolate, tea and coffee . Thank you. 

 

 

Dates 

9th September:  Restart  

16th September : Directors Meeting 

24th September : Accessible Social Group 11-1 

(28th – 29th Virtual Filming. PROVISIONAL.) 

22nd November – 25th : Finlake 

22nd December : London Horse Show 

 

 

 


